
Report to the Governor – PDG Association 

Dear Governor Mike, the OH5 Cabinet and all OH5 Lions, 

 

At our last meeting we elected a new slate of officers. 

• Jeff Sweeney – President 

• Joe Jackson – Vice President 

• Dave Risen – Secretary 

• Jackie Miller – Treasurer 

 

The Heisman print was raffled off. Lion Tom Meyers was the winner! 

As a reminder to clubs, our association is here to help. Can we induct 

new members or officers? Are you looking for advice or guidance? 

We’re just a bunch of old “has beens” that have been around the block 

a few times, maybe we can help? 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

PDG Jeff Sweeney 
 


